CARROLL CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL CORPORATION
NOTICE OF WORK SESSION

The Board of School Trustees of the Carroll Consolidated School Corporation will
conduct a work session Tuesday, March 17, 2020, 5:30 p.m. at the Administration
Building to discuss Parchment digital services and State Board of Accounts.




